Dear guests of Villa Dianthe,

You will have noticed that the situation with the Corona virus is still causing major problems
worldwide. Unfortunately, the expectation that the 2021 Holiday season would be back to
normal turned out to be too positive.

Despite some positive signs there is still a lot of uncertainty within the tourist industry
around the continuation of holidays in general. Travel advices on country level as well as
restrictions on mandatory Covid tests or proof of vaccination are changing on regular basis.

Of course, we all hope that this will improve and stabilize soon, and you are allowed to
continue your Holidays to our beautiful Island. Despite all uncertainties, we would like to
indicate that we will do everything we can within this year to limit the financial
consequences for you as a guest as much as possible.

Therefore, we have drawn up special regulations:

All guests who have booked and are unable to use their stay due to government measures
will be issued a voucher worth the amount already paid, and can be redeemed on a
subsequent booking.

The Voucher will be valid for 18 months from date of issue, for stays in 2021 or 2022, and
where the possibility of a reservation arises.

This offer is valid for the duration that the government measures regarding the coronavirus
are in force and it is impossible to travel/stay.

In very exceptional cases, the amount paid will be refunded.

We hope, of course, that this measure proves to be unnecessary, and that we can welcome
you again soon without any restrictions.

Next to the above, we split the payment to have more certainty about your trip and stay at
the time of the final payment. (see your reservation form)

We hope to have informed you sufficiently, if you still have questions, please call or email us.

For now, we wish you all, family and friends good health, and strength in the uncertain time
we find ourselves in.

Sincerely,

Gabriele Hristodoulakes and Noud de Pagter
Villa Dianthe

Phone; 0031 6 5539 1004 / 0030 6945 8979 86 Email: villadianthe@gmail.com



